
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Re: West Midlands Interchange (WMI) - TR050005 - REP2-178
Date: 27 June 2019 07:53:25

Dear Mr Singleton & Mr Ranger,

I have reviewed ExQ2 (the further written questions) published on 19th June 2019 and
have found that heading 2.2.27 only poses questions from part 1 of my written
representation (REP2-178). The 2.2.27 heading does not make any reference to parts 2 or 3
of my representation.

Parts 2 and 3 of my submitted representation cover very specific transport and noise issues
along the A449 between Station Road and the M54. 

My understanding was that Mr Singleton had on 5th June 2019 during the ‘Accessibility
and Transport Hearing’ asked the applicant to address all of my submission. 

I also note that the 11th June 2019 ‘Action List’ states under point 6 (likely traffic effects
on the A449 south of Station Drive) the applicant is to respond to REP2-178 by ‪5th July
2019‬.

For my own piece of mind, could you reassure me that the applicant will be addressing all
three parts of my submission with a written response? 

If it is not too late, could you also ask Highways England to respond to parts 2 and 3 of my
submission? 

If the applicant continues to cite the 1975 Noise Insulation Regulations as the reason for
their ability to do nothing, I would like to try to understand where Highways England think
the tipping point resides for when action/mitigation would be needed in the event of an
approval and inevitable intensification of use along the A449 between Station Road and
the M54?

Kind regards,

Daniel Williams

Sent from my iPhone

On 14 Jun 2019, at 11:50, West Midlands Interchange
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Williams,
 
REP2-178 is a reference from the examination library to your
submission at deadline 2.
 
If I can be of any further help, please do not hesitate to contact
me.
 
Yours,
 

mailto:WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finfrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fipc%2Fuploads%2Fprojects%2FTR050005%2FTR050005-000516-new%25202%2520Examination%2520Library%2520Template.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ca83e8aa1bd784ffbdfb808d6facc2506%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C636972152030044229&sdata=B4GGR3iF1jY5RmskVTFxe9a1GNYQCxHyQj3gOyyjStU%3D&reserved=0


Rob
 
Robert Ranger MRTPI
Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay,
Bristol BS1 6PN
Direct Line: 0303 444 5042
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: robert.ranger@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/
(National Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-
inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.
 
From: Daniel Williams  
Sent: 14 June 2019 07:50
To: West Midlands Interchange <wminterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: West Midlands Interchange (WMI) - TR050005 - Action List – Accessibility
and Transport Hearing 5 June 2019
 

Dear Mr Singleton and Mr Ranger,

On 11th June 2019 the ‘Action List – Accessibility and Transport Hearing 5
June 2019’ was published online.
 
Under point 6 (likely traffic effects on the A449 south of Station Drive) it
states the applicant is to respond to REP2-178 by 5th July 2019.
 
REP2-178 is not a reference number I am aware of regarding my contribution
to the consent order’s proceedings. My understanding is that my reference
number is 20015943.
 
For my own peace of mind could you please confirm that REP2-178 and
20015943 are linked and refer to the same representation, i.e. my family’s
concerns/suggestions regarding the proposal?
 
Kind regards,
 
Daniel Williams

 
Sent from my iPhone
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Begin forwarded message:

From: Daniel Williams 
Date: 16 May 2019 at 22:49:14 BST
To: "WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk"
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: FAO: Mr Singleton - West Midlands Interchange (WMI) -
TR050005 - Site Visit

West Midlands Interchange (WMI) - TR050005 - Site Visit
 
Your Reference: 20015943
 
 
Dear Mr Singleton and case officers,
 
Thank you for your letter dated 8th May 2019 regarding your proposed
WMI site visits on 3rd and 4th June 2019. I would like to know whether it
is at all possible that our home  and the A449
junction we live adjacent to could be included on your site visit itinerary?
 
I have made written representations to express my concerns and ideas
regarding the proposed scheme at all of the available opportunities
throughout the non-statutory and statutory consultation processes (please
see my latest consultee feedback attached as a PDF).
 
I hope that meeting officers on our property would give me the opportunity
to make a few brief remarks which may otherwise be drowned out. I
would like to show you some ideas which I believe would help mitigate
against some of the most adverse impacts of the proposed scheme,
rather than just blindly oppose the proposal which seems to be approach
of many local residents.
 
I am unavailable on the 3rd June so if it is possible to visit us, could this
please happen on the 4th of June?
 
I would also like to attend the 5th June (2 pm) Accessibility and Transport
Hearing at the Premier Suite if that is at all possible?
 
Kind regards,
 
Daniel Williams
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